
 

 

 

 
November 2016 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
YEAR 10  VISIT TO LSF Language School, Montpellier, France – 26th JUNE – 1ST JULY 2017 

 
I am writing to advise that the next payment for the forthcoming trip to Montpellier is now due for £180.00 on 

Friday 25th November.  The preferred method of payment is by parent pay although we will still accept a 

cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund).  The next payment of £180.00 is due in January 2017, a 
reminder letter will be sent out.  

 
Would you please send into school a copy of your son / daughter’s passport by handing into 

reception marked for the attention of Mrs K Sewell, Trips or by emailing the information listed 
below to k.sewell@staidans.co.uk : 

 

Full Name on Passport 
Passport Number 

Full Issue Date 
Full Expiry Date 

Date of Birth 

British Passport  Yes / No 
 

Further information about the trip will be sent out in due course. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
 

Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 

mailto:k.sewell@staidans.co.uk

